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Dear Ms. McKee,
Attached is a response to comments that you provided to the Division of Reclamation, Mining and
Safety regarding Martin Marietta’s Home Office Pit application.  Let me know if you have any
questions. 
 
Thank you,
Pam Hora
 
Pamela Franch Hora, AICP | Senior Planner / Longmont Operations Manager
Pronouns: she, her, hers
Direct +1 (720) 864-4507 | Business +1 (303) 772-5282 | Mobile +1 (720) 201-1073 | pam.hora@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech | Leading with Science® | ECA
351 Coffman Street, Suite 200 | Longmont, CO 80501 | tetratech.com
 
This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of
this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the
intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.
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TETRA TECH 
351 Coffman Street, Suite 200, Longmont, CO 80501 


Tel +1.303.772.5282    Fax +1.303.772.7039 | tetratech.com 


June 21, 2022 


Ms. Holly McKee-Huth 
History Colorado 
1200 Broadway 
Denver, CO 80203 


Sent via Email to: holly.mckee@state.co.us 


RE: State Historic Preservation Office Response to Home Office Mine – File No. M-1977-439,  
Martin Marietta Materials, Inc. Amendment Application (AM-4) (HC#48372) 


Dear Ms. McKee-Huth: 


This letter is in response to History Colorado’s comment letter on Martin Marietta’s 112c Permit Amendment Application 
(AM4) for the Home Office Mine, submitted on December 23, 2021, File No. M-1977-439. Below is your comment followed 
by Martin Marietta’s response. 


Comment 


A search of our database indicates that five historic are located within or adjacent to the permit area (see table 
below). 


 


As there are no properties of historical significance included or nominated for inclusion in the state register within 
the proposed permit area, a finding of no adverse effect is appropriate. As most of Colorado has not been 
inventoried for cultural resources, our files contain incomplete information. Consequently, there is the possibility 
that as yet unidentified cultural resources exist within the proposed permit area. The requirements under CRS 24-
80 part 13 apply and must be followed if human remains are discovered during ground disturbing activities. 


Response 
Acknowledged.   


Thank you for your consideration. Martin Marietta will contact you if any Cultural Resource Information/Section 106 
Compliance should questions arise. If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.  


Sincerely, 


TETRA TECH 


 
Pamela Franch Hora, AICP 
Senior Planner 


cc: Brock F. Bowles, DRMS 
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